Transcript of September 30, 2022 Video Message:

Hello Kahok Nation. I'm Superintendent Brad Skertich.

| want to give a big shout out to our students, our staff and our community for a great week of
Homecoming. | want to thank everyone for showing their Kahok Pride.

The district has partnered with Southern lllinois Health Foundation to open a school-based clinic
at Collinsville Middle School. The clinic will provide basic physicals, vaccinations and common
medical treatment throughout the school year. They are hosting a school-wide physical and
vaccine clinic on October 7. Please see the attached flier to access information and schedule
appointments.

There is no school on Friday, October 7th, as district staff will be attending the Madison County
Institute, and again on Monday, October 10th in observance of Columbus Day.

Last, thank you for your constant dedication to our students. Don’t forget to wear your purple
and show your Kahok Pride.



